

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2017

Annabelle Rupert Ealy Ealy's 00 Lounge 4077 N Montreal St. Milwaukee, WI 53216 Atty. Roy Evans 4206 W North Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Rupert Ealy:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) Adding 25+ Age Restriction for the premises located at 4747 N Hopkins St. ("Ealy's 00 Lounge") based on the police report, police and neighborhood testimony, and unfit location/habitual nuisance property.

On June 9, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) Adding 25+ Age Restriction in which the Committee recommended that the license be non-renewed based on the police report, police and neighborhood testimony, and unfit location/habitual nuisance property. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 20, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to non-renew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) Adding 25+ Age Restriction based on the police report, police and neighborhood testimony, and unfit location/habitual nuisance property. Said nonrenewal is to be in effect June 20, 2017.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. ØWCZARSKI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2017

Atty. Roy Evans 4206 W North Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208 Annabelle Rupert Ealy Ealy's 00 Lounge 4077 N Montreal St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Rupert Ealy:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) Adding 25+ Age Restriction for the premises located at 6222 W Fond Du Lac Ave. ("Diamond Inn Motel") based on the police report, police and neighborhood testimony, and unfit location/habitual nuisance property.

On June 9, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) Adding 25+ Age Restriction in which the Committee recommended that the license be non-renewed based on the police report, police and neighborhood testimony, and unfit location/habitual nuisance property. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 20, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to non-renew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) Adding 25+ Age Restriction based on the police report, police and neighborhood testimony, and unfit location/habitual nuisance property. Said nonrenewal is to be in effect June 20, 2017.

Respectfully,

JAMES R OWSZARSKI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2017

Harjinder Singh Diamond Inn Motel 6222 W Fond Du Lac Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53218 Atty. Andrew Arenas 1110 N Old World Third St. Riverfront Plaza, Suite 210 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of the Hotel/Motel license(s) for the premises located at 6222 W Fond Du Lac Ave. ("Diamond Inn Motel") based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On June 9, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Hotel/Motel license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license be non-renewed based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 20, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a 90 day suspension the Hotel/Motel license(s) based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. The Common Council also voted to amend the plan of operation to include five security guards. Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2017 to 11:59 p.m., September 28, 2017.

Respectfully,

Zity Clerk

ZARSKI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2017

Atty. Andrew Arenas 1110 N Old World Third St. Riverfront Plaza, Suite 210 Milwaukee, WI 53203 Harjinder Singh 6222 W Fond Du Lac Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of the Hotel/Motel license(s) for the premises located at 6222 W Fond Du Lac Ave. ("Diamond Inn Motel") based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On June 9, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Hotel/Motel license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license be non-renewed based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 20, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a 90 day suspension the Hotel/Motel license(s) based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. The Common Council also voted to amend the plan of operation to include five security guards. Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2017 to 11:59 p.m., September 28, 2017.

Respectfully,

AMES R. OWCZARSK

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2017

Mohammad Rafiq 2641 N 27th St. #1 Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Rafiq:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 7, 2017, the City's Public Works Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to non-renew your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license based on nonappearance.

On June 9, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Public Works Committee with respect to the renewal application for your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license in which the Committee recommended that the license be non-renewed based on nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 20, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public Works Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Works Committee, the Common Council voted to non-renew your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license based on nonappearance. Said nonrenewal is to be in effect June 20, 2017.

Respectfully,

AMES R. OWCZARSKI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2017

Adli Dahadha 4025 W Burleigh St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Dahadha:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council renewal, with a 20 day suspension, of the Food Dealer license for the premises located at 4025 W Burleigh St. ("Noil Food") based on neighborhood testimony.

On June 9, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Food Dealer license in which the Committee recommended that the license be granted with a with a 20 day suspension based on neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 20, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a 20 day suspension the Food Dealer license based on the neighborhood testimony. Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., June 20, 2017 to 11:59 p.m., July 9, 2017.

Respectfully,





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2017

Janet O'Donnell 4462 N Woodburn St Shorewood, WI 53211

Dear Ms. O'Donnell:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class D Operator License Application based on the police report.

On Tuesday, June 20, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D Operator License Application based on the police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWOZARSKI City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2017

Joe Kurasz W418 Swiggum Rd. Mondovi, WI 54755

Dear Mr. Kurasz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises License Application for the premises located at 4900 N 32nd St. ("A1 Junk Cars") based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, June 20, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises License Application based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,



